
Jenelle Simpson

From: File Info <FileInfo@nexeralaw.ca>
Sent: May-06-19 10:13 AM
To: Jenelle Simpson
Subject: 17-2455 - Amacon Development (City Centre) Corp. (Block 9) s/t Ahmed/Mohamed -

Suite 515 - Extension to the Tentative Occupancy Date

Good Morning Jenelle,

I wish to confirm receipt of your email and the amended tentative occupancy date.

Have a great day,

Anna
Regards,

Anna Armstrong
Administrative Coordinator

Have we exceeded your expectations? We would love it if you shared your experience with our firm to help others make informed 
decisions. If you are happy with our service leave us a review on Facebook or Google.
Would you rather leave us an email with your comments? Click here to let our managing partner know how I did today.

Nexera Law Group (Professional Corporation)
5770 Hurontario Street, Suite 104, Mississauga, ON L5R 3G5 
T: 1-855-252-8100 ext.101 | F: 1-866-526-9037 
nexeralaw.ca | like us on facebook | follow us on twitter

To learn more, watch our 30 second video on YouTube

While every care has been exercised in compiling the data contained in this e-mail, Nexera Law Group (Professional Corporation) accepts no responsibility for errors 
or omissions in the message. The information contained in this email is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received 
this email in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately, and destroy the original message.
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